
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Term:                            Term 3  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
It has been a great term in Arundel Class! We 

have really enjoyed our morning settling time, 

playing games including Uno, Uno Mercy and 

5-Alive. Students have been patient and 

respectful, waiting to take their turn and even 

apologising for a pick-up 10 card!  

 

We began the term by talking about World of 

Work. We wondered, why do we come to 

school? What helps us to learn? Students 

began exploring aspirations for their future 

and we learned about a growth mindset.  

 

In maths, we have been learning about 

multiples and factors, making links with our 

times tables. 

 

In English, we have begun to explore creative 

writing, as well as focussing on our 

punctuation and grammar.  

 

In PE, we really enjoyed doing a bleep test. 

We’ve also been on a run, had a go at circuit 

training and, most recently, have begun 

practising our badminton skills.  

 

In cooking, we have made fruity muffins, 

macaroni cheese, carrot cakes and scone-

based pizza. It is wonderful to see the 

development of everyone’s cooking and 

baking skills!  

 

Friday options have seen us take part in 

drama, enterprise, art, German and cricket. 

Fridays are a lovely opportunity to spend time 

in activities alongside students from other 

classes.  

 

Also, this term, we have enjoyed various 

different offsite visits including Smelly Wellies, 

Earth Trust and a visit to the Reading buses 

depot. I’m not sure how we’ve managed to 

fit so much into just a few weeks!  

 

We wish you all a very happy half term,  

 

From the Arundel team         

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 14th February 

First day back: Monday 24th February  

 


